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Report on Inter-School Badminton Tournament
In a splendid celebration of sporting prowess, Birla Public School Ganganagar played host to an exhilarating
Inter-School Badminton Tournament on December 21, 2023. The event witnessed a remarkable display of
sportsmanship and talent, with participants from various schools showcasing their prowess on the court. The
event unfolded under Dr. Brij Mohan Saharan, a revered alumnus from the batch of 1973, who graced the
occasion as the esteemed chief guest. The tournament commenced with a warm and gracious welcome extended
by the school Principal, setting the tone for the event brimming with anticipation and shared inspiring words
that resonated with the ethos of Birla Public School Ganganagar.
The cultural panorama unfolded with a mesmerizing dance performance, a harmonious blend of grace and
energy, capturing the essence of the arts within the realm of sports. The dancers left an indelible mark,
symbolizing the holistic development fostered by the school.After the dance, the chief guest declared the
Badminton Tournament officially open with his words laden with pride. The badminton courts reverberated
with the sound of shuttlecocks, and the air was charged with the spirit of healthy competition.
In the contested competition, Blooming Dales International School emerged victorious in the Girls category,
showcasing their exceptional skills and determination. In the Boys category, Sacred Heart Convent School
displayed outstanding teamwork and talent, securing the top position. In the girls' category, BPSG secured a
well-deserved second position, demonstrating finesse and determination, while Secred Heart Convent School
secured the third position.In boys category, BDIS exhibited remarkable sportsmanship, securing the second
position, closely followed by BPSG, who clinched the third position.
The Tournament served as a testament to the school's commitment to promoting sportsmanship, teamwork and
excellence among the youth. With the support of esteemed guests and enthusiastic participants, the event proved
to be a resounding success, leaving a lasting impact on everyone involved.




